OHS Resources to Share – April 2015

Workers Memorial Day – Articles and Reports

Dr. David Michaels and Joseph Main, "Renewing Our Commitment to Worker Safety," April 28, 2015: https://blog.dol.gov/2015/04/27/renewing-our-commitment-to-worker-safety/

Dr. John Howard, NIOSH Director, "Workers Memorial Day, 2015": http://www.cdc.gov/niosh/updates/upd-04-28-15.html

President Obama, "Workers Memorial Day, 2015": https://www.whitehouse.gov/the-press-office/2015/04/27/presidential-proclamationworkers-memorial-day-2015

AFL-CIO's 2015 "Death on the Job; The toll of neglect" report, April 2015: http://www.aflcio.org/Issues/Job-Safety/Death-on-the-Job-Report

National COSH, "Not an Accident: Preventable Deaths 2015," April 28, 2015: http://www.coshnetwork.org/sites/default/files/Not-an-Accident-2015.pdf

CDC – MMWR, "Workers' Memorial Day, April 28, 2015" (statistics): http://www.cdc.gov/mmwr/preview/mmwrhtml/mm6415a1.htm?s_cid=mm6415a1_w

EHS Today, "4,585 Reasons for Workers Memorial Day," April 28, 2015: http://ehstoday.com/safety/4585-reasons-workers-memorial-day?NL=OH-05&Issue=OH-05_20150428_OH-05_831&sfvc4enews=42&cl=article_1_b&utm_rid=CPG03000001570866&utm_campai gn=4890&utm_medium=email

EHS Today, "Celebrating World Safety and Health at Work Day," April 28, 2015: http://ehstoday.com/safety-leadership/celebrating-world-safety-and-health-workday?NL=OH-05&Issue=OH-05 20150428 OH-05_831&sfvc4enews=42&cl=article_3_b&utm_rid=CPG03000001570866&utm_campai gn=4890&utm_medium=email

Workers Compensation Issues

Mother Jones, "Walmart, Lowe's, Safeway, and Nordstrom Are Bankrolling a Nationwide Campaign to Gut Workers' Comp." March 26, 2015: <u>http://www.motherjones.com/print/272306</u>

NPR series on Workers Comp highlights problems in California: "Employers And Insurers Gain Control In Workers' Compensation Disputes" March 30, 2015

http://www.npr.org/2015/03/30/395765942/employers-and-insurers-gain-control-in-workers-compensation-disputes

Charlotte News & Observer, "Many NC workers' deaths go uncounted; Dozens of on-the-job-deaths are not investigated by the state," April 11, 2015: http://www.newsobserver.com/news/politics-government/statepolitics/article18279629.html

Low wage workers issues

UCLA LOSH report, "Patterns of Work-Related Injury and Common Injury Experiences of Workers in the Low-Wage Labor Market," March 2015: http://www.dir.ca.gov/chswc/Reports/2015/Patterns_Work_Related_Injury.pdf

UC Berkeley Labor Center, "California's low wage workers now earn less than 1979," April 30, 2015: http://newscenter.berkeley.edu/2015/04/30/low-wage-workers/

In These Times, March 7, 2015; "California Farmworkers Often Forced To Live in Squalor, Says Report" http://inthesetimes.com/working/entry/16387/california_farmworkers_dire_housing_crisisted states and states

Fair Warning, April 7, 2015; Winning in Court Just the First Step for Wage Theft Victims

http://www.fairwarning.org/2015/04/winning-in-court-just-the-first-step-for-wage-theft-victims/

In These Times, "Alleging labor abuses, U.S. and Mexican workers call for a boycott of Driscoll Berries, April 18, 2015:

http://inthesetimes.com/working/entry/17865/alleging_labor_abuses_u.s._and_mexican_workers_call_for_boycott_of_driscoll

General OHS issues

Truth Out, "The Growing Degradation of Work and Life, and What We Might Do to End It," Saturday, 21 March 2015:

http://www.truth-out.org/news/item/29643-the-growing-degradation-of-work-and-lifeand-what-we-might-do-to-end-it

Construction DIVE, "Latino worker fatality rate climbs, industry at odds over solutions," April 8, 2015 <u>http://www.oshatoday.com/?p=7404&post_type=news-digest-</u> item&preview_id=7404&nl=7406 SNL Report: Union coal mines safer, more productive than non-union mines, March 25, 2015

https://www.snl.com/InteractiveX/Article.aspx?cdid=A-31831723-12594

EHS Today, "Dirty Little Secret: A Backlog of Black Lung Claims Leaves Miners Waiting for Help," April 14, 2015:

http://ehstoday.com/msha/dirty-little-secret-backlog-black-lung-claims-leaves-minerswaiting-help?NL=OH-05&Issue=OH-05 20150414 OH-

05_629&sfvc4enews=42&cl=article_2_b&utm_rid=CPG03000001570866&utm_campai gn=4591&utm_medium=email

Think Progress web site; "The ExxonMobil Explosion That Nobody Is Talking About," April 13, 2015:

http://thinkprogress.org/climate/2015/04/13/3644173/inside-exxonmobil-explosionblanketed-town-chemical-ash/

PBS program on the Deepwater Horizon disaster, "The Great Invisible," April 20, 2015: http://www.pbs.org/independentlens/greatinvisible/?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=IL1600&utm_source=ILnewsletter&utm_ content=great_invisible

ITUC, "Ten Steps from Disaster," April 20, 2015: http://www.ituc-csi.org/ten-steps-from-disaster

ITUC report, "TOXIC WORK STOP DEADLY EXPOSURES TODAY!" April 2015: http://www.ituc-csi.org/IMG/pdf/ituc_factsheet28april_en.pdf

Washington Post, "Top regulator can't afford to improve safety for meatpackers; Setting a production line speed standard would help, but OSHA doesn't have the resources to create it," April 28, 2015:

http://www.washingtonpost.com/blogs/wonkblog/wp/2015/04/28/top-regulator-says-it-cant-afford-to-set-safety-rules-for-meatpackers/